
                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Important Warning - Individuals impersonating CySEC representatives 
 
 
We have been informed that there have been instances of impersonation against the Cyprus 
Securities and Exchange Commission (“CySEC”), by individuals falsely claiming to be CySEC 
employees and acting on behalf of CySEC in order to extract funds from unsuspected 
investors. To this end, we would like to draw your attention to the relevant warnings issued 
by CySEC entitled "IMPORTANT WARNING -Individuals impersonating CySEC 
representatives" which can be found at the link below:  
 
  
https://www.cysec.gov.cy/en-GB/public-info/warnings/cysec/ 
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